
Dear Residents, Families, and Friends, 

As we "Spring Forward" into March, we eagerly 
anticipate the arrival of warmer, sunnier days. 
Daylight saving time begins on March 9, so don’t 
forget to set your clocks forward! Spring starts on 
March 20, marking the vernal equinox- when day 
and night are of equal length in both 
hemispheres. This season of renewal beautifully 
reflects the spirit at The Renaissance, where 

meaningful connections thrive every day. 

This month, we have an exciting lineup of events, including an Oscars 
Viewing Party, Patricia: Full Musical Show, our St. Patrick's Day 
Celebration, the Cherry Blossom Festival, and a variety of musical 
performances. These special moments provide wonderful opportunities to 
celebrate the friendships and bonds that make our community feel like 
home. I hope you’ll join us for the fun and festivities. 

Thank you to all who participated in our 2024 Resident Satisfaction Survey. 
The cumulative score is included in this month's newsletter, and results 
will be on our website. We very much appreciate and value your feedback. 

As always, the team and I are here to serve you. Please don’t hesitate to 
reach out—we’re here to listen, support, and ensure your experience is 
exceptional. Here’s to a fantastic season! With gratitude, Tulinh 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Tulinh Luciano DeSmith 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Delores, March 5 

• MaryEllen, March 6 

• LaLa, March 9 

• Robert, March 12 

• Mindy, March 16 

• Carolee, March 31 

• Sydnee, March 3 

• Alyssa, March 6 

• Emily, March 7 

• Kelvin, March 8 

• Hannah, March 17 

• Destiny, March 26 

• Dustin S., March 26 

 What is the leprechaun’s favorite 
time of day? The golden hour. 

 Why did the leprechaun turn down a 
pot of soup? They already had a pot 
of gold. 

 What do you call an Irish spider? 
      Paddy Long Legs! 

Congratulations to Nikki, our Employee of 
the Month, January 2025!  

Nikki has been with us since 2024 and is a 
valuable member of our team. As the Lead 
Med Tech for Avonlea, she plays an active 
role in partnering with the team to 
provide exceptional care for our residents. 

Nikki goes above and beyond in delivering 
the best service, and her dedication, 
compassion, and hard work truly make a 
difference in our community. Her 
leadership and commitment to 
excellence shine through in everything she 
does, and we are incredibly grateful to 
have her as part of our team. Please join 
us in celebrating Nikki for this well-
deserved recognition—thank you for your 
outstanding contributions!  

Nikki, Lead Med Tech for Avonlea 

February was filled with many memorable and loving moments, but 

one stood out—a young visitor who came in with her classmates. 

With a bright smile, she wished Sharon a very Happy Valentine’s Day!  

Team Member Spotlight 

Leprechaun Chuckles! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

March 2 at 4 pm 
Oscars Party 
 
March 7 at 3:30 pm 
Weddle Twins Perform 
 
March 12 at 3 pm 
Patricia: Full Musical Show 
 
March 13 at 2:30 pm 
Resident Council Meeting  
 
March 17 at 1 pm 
Real Life Choir; 
Gold Coin Hunt at 2 pm 
For St. Patrick’s Day! 
 
March 18 at 10:30 am  
JJ Dion 
 
March 20 at 2 pm 
Cherry Blossom Festival 
 
 
 

Key: 
(V) Versailles 
(St) St Michelle 
(M) Mirabelle 
(A) Avonlea 
(R) Rochelle 
(LE) Live Entertainment 
 
 


